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Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship


The Cooke Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship is a 
highly selective scholarship for the nation’s top 
community college students seeking to complete 
their bachelor’s degrees at four-year colleges or 
universities. Each Cooke Scholar has access to 
generous financial support for two to three years, 
college planning support, ongoing advising, and the 
opportunity to connect with the thriving community 
of fellow Scholars. As part of their scholarship, 
recipients may: 


● Receive up to $55,000 per year to use 
toward tuition, books, and other fees and 
expenses at any accredited four-year 
institution.


● Pursue any area of study.
● Have access to personal advising about 


selecting a college, navigating financial aid, 
and maximizing their experience at their new 
institution.


● Be eligible to apply for the Cooke Graduate 
Scholarship.


Cooke Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship recipients 
are selected from a nationwide applicant pool each 
year. As minimum criteria, students must:


● Be a current student at an accredited U.S. 
community college or two-year institution 
with sophomore status, or a recent graduate 
(within the last five years).


● Intend to enroll full time in an accredited four-
year college or university in fall 2022.


● Earn a cumulative unweighted GPA of 3.5 in 
college.


● Demonstrate financial need. We will consider 
applicants with family income up to $95,000.


Cooke Scholars come from diverse racial and ethnic 
backgrounds and from rural, suburban, and urban 
communities. Many Scholars are the first in their 
families to pursue higher education.


The Program Experience Who We Select


Application Open
OCTOBER 1, 2021 –
JANUARY 10, 2022  


Apply through the Common 
App for Transfer
JKCF.ORG/TRANSFER



http://www.jkcf.org/transfer
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MEMORANDUM 


TO: WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 


FROM: FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 


SUBJECT: JACK KENT COOKE FOUNDATION’S 2021-2022 UNDERGRADUATE 
TRANSFER SCHOLARSHIP 


DATE: 10/25/2021 


  


PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 


The Financial Aid Office has received information about the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation’s 2021-2022 
Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship. 


The Jack Kent Cooke Foundation will award Undergraduate Transfer Scholarships to outstanding 
community college students who plan to enroll full-time in a baccalaureate program at an accredited 
college or university in fall 2022. Each scholarship will cover a significant share of the student’s 
educational expenses including tuition, living expenses, books and required fees for the final two to three 
years of a bachelor’s degree. 


To be eligible to compete in the scholarship program, a candidate must, at a minimum, meet all of the 
following requirements: 


• Be a current student at an accredited U.S. community college or two-year institution with 
sophomore status by January 1, 2022, or be a recent graduate (since spring 2017) 


• Plan to enroll full-time in a baccalaureate program at an accredited college or university in the 
fall of 2022 


• Have a cumulative undergraduate grade point average of 3.5 or better on a 4.0 scale (or the 
equivalent) 


• Demonstrate unmet financial need  
• No previous enrollment for a semester or more at a four-year institution 
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The application for the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship is now 
available. In order to apply, applicants must submit an electronic application through the Common App 
for Transfer, which can be accessed via the Foundation’s website at www.jkcf.org/transfer, by Monday, 
January 10, 2022, at 11:59 p.m. CST. 


If you need additional information, contact Dr. Carla Cribbs, the JKCF Faculty Representative at Wallace 
Community College. Her contact information is as follows: ccribbs@wallace.edu or 334-556-2502.  



http://www.jkcf.org/

mailto:ccribbs@wallace.edu
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